
KELLY KABERNICK MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 
APPLICATION DEADLINE:  May 15th of each school year 

 

About the Award… 

The Kelly Kabernick Memorial Award was created in memory and celebration of his life.  Kelly was a 
loving father and husband, and an active member of his community.  Kelly graduated from the Sanford 
Collegiate in 1991 and went on to complete his Bachelor of Science in Agriculture from the University of 
Manitoba.  He loved coaching hockey, camping with his family, and spending time with friends.  On 
October 24th, 2017, Kelly was killed in a truck rollover near his farm in Sanford Manitoba.  He was 44 
years old.  Kelly’s energetic and optimistic approach left a lasting impact on his community.  He 
consistently put forth his best effort in supporting his community, family and friends in everything they 
did.   

Application Process 

The Award application consists of four parts, all which must be 
submitted to be considered for the award.  Please ensure all four 
parts are submitted in paper form in your submission package. 

1. A completed and signed application form. 
2. A short essay describing how you intend to use the 

funding provided by the award. 
3. Letter of support from an academic reference with first-

hand knowledge of your contribution to the school 
and/or classroom atmosphere. 

4. Letter of support from an individual with first-hand 
knowledge of your involvement in the community.  This 
could be a coach, employer, a volunteer co-ordinator, etc. 

Submissions 

Please mail or drop off your completed applications to the office 
at the Sanford Collegiate. 

Mail to: 

Sanford Collegiate 
c/o Wendy Chase, Guidance Counsellor 
RE: Kelly Kabernick Memorial Award 
P.O Box 70 
130 Blythefield Rd 
Sanford, MB 
R0G 2J0 

Eligibility 
This $1,000 award is open to anyone 
in the Sanford Collegiate graduating 
from Grade 12 in the current year.  
Applicant must be registered for  
post-secondary education at a 
University or College.  

The deadline to apply is May 15th of 
each school year.   

Preference will be given to 
applicants who are currently 
enrolled in an ice sport (hockey, 
ringette, etc.) but other deserving 
applicants may still apply.  The 
successful recipient will be selected 
by the Kabernick family and 
announced on June 15th.  

 


